
 

 

16 June 2020 
 
 
 
The Chair 
Panel for Amendment C258 to Casey Planning Scheme 
Planning Panels Victoria 
 
 
 
By email:  planning.panels@delwp.vic.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Madam Chair & Panel Member Eade 
 
 
Casey Activity Centre Strategy Review  
Amendment C258 to Casey Planning Scheme 
Submission on behalf of Woolowrths Group Limited 
 
 
On behalf of Woolworths, we confirm withdrawal of the Urbis report contained at 
Appendix 1 of the written submission circulated to the Panel and parties this morning 
and withdrawal of all statements contained within the written submission that 
reference the Urbis findings and report.   
 
For completeness, we provide an amended version of our written submission on 
behalf of Woolworths, with all previous references (text and tables) to the Urbis 
report struck out to clearly indicate withdrawal from the original submission. 
 
We apologise to the Panel and parties for any inconvenience caused and concerns 
of procedural fairness raised in relation to the inclusion and reliance on the Urbis 
report.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the below should you required any further 
clarification or action. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jonathon Fetterplace 
Director 


